
Robious Middle Parents and Guardians: 
 
This is a reminder that Tdap vaccine is required by law for all students 
entering seventh grade. 
Tdap provides protection against tetanus, diphtheria, and whooping cough. 
Call today to make a wellness appointment with your health-care provider 
and get your shots updated. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, your 
health-care provider may be providing wellness appointments at limited 
times. So, don’t wait to make your appointment.  
GET THE BOOSTER SHOT NOW! Then, please provide a copy of the 
immunization record to your middle school as soon as possible. 
 
The HPV vaccine is required by law for female students entering sixth 
grade. Parents/guardians may elect for their student to not receive the HPV 
vaccine with no additional paperwork required by CCPS. Ask your 
health-care provider about the benefits of the HPV vaccine. 
 
Currently, the  Chesterfield County Health Department is offering vaccines 
by appointment only.  That phone number is 804-768-7454. 
 
For questions about these middle school immunization requirements, 
please contact the Office of Student Health Services at 804-639-1321.  
 


